

EducationUSA Newsletter

Fulbright-EducationUSA <educationusa@fulbright.hu>
To: Fulbright EducationUSA <fulbright-educationusa@fulbright.hu>

Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 12:24 PM



EDUCATIONUSA NEWSLETTER

Dear Readers,

We hope you are staying dry out there amidst all of this rainy fall weather. Below are our updates for the month. And of course, if you would like to meet to discuss opportunities to study in the US, feel free to email us or give us a call!

Fulbright Education USA Workshop Schedule for the third week of October:

October 22th (Thursday) – Writing Workshop (2:30-4pm)

As always, if you would like to attend, please contact us by phone (+36-1-462-8050) or e-mail (educationusa@fulbright.hu) in order to register for the workshop.

Upcoming LLM Fair in Vienna

Are you a law student or a lawyer? A Master of Laws (LLM) from the United States may be the ticket to jump-starting your career or taking it to the next level! Meet representatives from 18 US law schools, learn about scholarships, and talk to alumni at this free EducationUSA event hosted by Fulbright Austria in Vienna. View participating law schools and register now: http://www.fulbright.at/llm/

Location: University of Vienna, Juridicum Dachgeschoss, Schottenbastei 10-16, 1010 Vienna

Date: 3:00-7:00pm

Time: November 10th (Tuesday)

Registration: http://www.fulbright.at/llm/

Webinar Series from Tufts University

Tufts University is presenting two Webinars one geared toward undergraduate students, and one geared toward graduate students over the next several weeks.

1. Who Gets In and Why?

Learn about how to improve your application to U.S. higher education institutions and how to choose the university that's right for you.

When: Tuesday, October 27, 2016

Time: 5:00pm Central European Time

To participate: live.newrow.com/show/wzv-813

2. Beyond the Usual: Exploring New Fields of Study in Science and Engineering and Preparing a Successful Graduate Application

When: Tuesday, November 3, 2015

Time: 5:00pm Central European Time

To participate: live.newrow.com/show/wzv-813

Competitive College Club Session

The Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center has already begun the Competitive College Club. We strongly encourage **high schoolers** who are interested in studying in the United States and are willing to put in the work and effort it takes to put together a successful college application.

October 21st will be our third meeting, and interested students are welcome to attend. The next meeting will introduce students to ways to critically analyze and infer information from written material.

Time: 3:00-4:00 p.m.

Date: October 21st (Wednesday), 2015

Venue: Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center (1082 Budapest, Baross u. 62. 1st floor, Room 111)

Weekly College Spotlight: Christopher Newport University

Located close to Washington, D.C. in the southeastern state of Virginia, Christopher Newport University offers an engaged community of students taught by exceptional professors.

Christopher Newport offers <u>more than 80 areas of academic study</u>, from our internationally accredited <u>Luter School of Business</u> to the applied physics and engineering programs that enjoy presence at Jefferson Labs, run by the U.S. Department of Energy. Students benefit from world-class facilities where they engage in scientific research at our integrated science center and perform on stage at the Ferguson Center for the Arts, the cultural hub of Southeast Virginia.

Christopher Newport is dedicated to providing our international student population with a private college experience at a diverse public university. As such, they have created an international student organization to give all of their new students from around the globe an immediate social support group. Their international students represent over 30 different nations and they are eager to welcome new students to campus each year.

For more info: www.cnu.edu

Contact: Kyle Schaeffer, Assistant Director of Admission, internationaladmit@cnu.edu.

Pittsburgh State University Still Accepting Applicants for January Entrance

Pittsburgh State University has announced that they are still accepting applications for undergraduate and their Intensive English Program for a January entrance date. International applicants are not required to submit SAT or ACT scores, nor are teacher recommendations required. Students who have not taken the TOEFL may still apply, because Pittsburgh State offers conditional admission if students complete the Intensive English Program.

Contact: Aaron Hurt, Assistant Director of International Recruitment and Undergraduate Admission, ahurt@pittstate.edu

For more information: http://www.pittstate.edu/office/international/admission/undergraduate.dot

And as always, EducationUSA keeps an online database of scholarship opportunities;

interested students are welcome to check it out at: educationusa.state.gov

Have a great week.

All the best,

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center Baross utca 62. Room 111. 1082 Budapest, Hungary

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa





Find us on Facebook:

http://www.facebook.com/EducationUSA.Hungary

Follow us on Twitter:

https://twitter.com/FulbrightHU